
Beauty  Trend:  Glitter
Cuticles

By
Delaney Gilbride 

2017 has been chock-full of out-of-the-box beauty trends. From
lollipop lips to feathered eye brows, it’s safe to say we
haven’t seen the last of these innovative trends. Which is why
we’re  not  surprised  that  the  latest  beauty  movement  is
anything but ordinary – did anybody say “glitter”?

Cupid’s here to tell you all about
the  latest  beauty  trend  hitting
Hollywood: Glitter Cuticles

Yes,  glitter  cuticles  are  a  thing  and  they’re  taking  the
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internet by storm. Harpersbazaar.com got an inside look at the
newest nail movement as it was making its debut at the Spring
2017 Rodarte Show from it’s creator – manicurist Tracylee. The
nail enthusiast said, “I was inspired by the collection. The
designers love to mix textures, so we brought that to the
nail. It creates a kind of jewelry effect on the nails, I
always try to do something edgy for Rodarte; something that
hasn’t been seen before.”

Related Link: Beauty Trend: Mauve Is In for Spring 2017

The manicurist polished her models with a soft pink nail,
finishing them off with silver glitter polish on the cuticles
to give the nails that extra shine. Everyone is hopping on
board with this glitter obsession and we couldn’t be more
psyched! This trend is perfect for those who have a hard time
“staying within the lines” when it comes to painting your own
nails. Just paint some glitter over your cuticles and voila! A
perfect coat.

Related Link: Fashion Trend: The ’90s Are Making a Comeback

Unfortunately, cuticles are known to be fairly dry which makes
removing the glitter polish from your fingers a bit of a
struggle. A beauty tip to avoid this is to either use glitter
eyeliner or glitter flakes when spicing up your cuticle life.
They come right off. We’re sure to see many more glitter
trends to come throughout the Spring and Summer seasons and we
can’t wait. But for now, we’ll try our hand at this new
cuticle movement!

Have you tried glitter cuticles? Comment below and let us know
your thoughts!
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